
 

 

 
 
 
Become a MIHAF Partner 
 
The Michigan State Housing Development Authority (MSHDA) opened the Michigan Homeowner 
Assistance Fund (MIHAF) program on February 14, 2022. 
 
Michigan was allocated $242.8 million from the American Rescue Plan Act of 2021’s (the ARP) 
Homeowner Assistance Fund (HAF) program which Governor Gretchen Whitmer designated 
MSHDA as the program’s operating agency. 
 
We can help homeowners with delinquent mortgage/housing payments, delinquent property 
taxes, delinquent condominium association fees or delinquent utility payments to help them 
avoid foreclosure, displacement, or utility shut‐off once you sign up to participate in this much 
needed program. 
 
If you are a mortgage lender or servicer, please return the fully executed and completed MIHAF 
Collaboration Agreement and Service Provider Contact and ACH Instructions documents to  
MSHDA‐HO‐HAF‐Program@michigan.gov.   
 
If you are a County Treasurer, condominium association, utility company, local municipality 
collecting water/sewer payments, land contract seller or land contract management company, 
mobile home consumer lender or park manager, or broadband internet provider, please return 
the fully executed and completed MIHAF Provider Participation Agreement and Service Provider 
Contact and ACH Instructions documents to MSHDA‐HO‐HAF‐Program@michigan.gov.   
 
You only need to sign up one time. Your name will be added to our Partner Provider Database.  
 
We always disburse MIHAF funds directly to the MIHAF Program Partner to be applied to your 
client’s delinquent account once the homeowner is determined eligible for the MIHAF program 
assistance. 
 

If you need further information please contact us 517‐335‐6481 or email your questions to 

MSHDA-HO-HAF-Program@michigan.gov.  
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